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16 activities, 1 pass!
Summer will be here soon and so will LTD’s 
popular summer youth pass! For $50, youth ages 
18 and younger get a 1PASS good for unlimited 
travel on all LTD bus routes Memorial Day through 
Labor Day and discounted or free access to loads 
of kid-friendly places and activities. 

The 1PASS includes admission to:

•	 Amazon Pool
•	 Camp Putt
•	 Cascades Raptor Center
•	 Echo Hollow Pool & Fitness Center
•	 Emerald Lanes
•	 Jordan Schnitzer Museum of Art
•	 Mount Pisgah Arboretum
•	 Museum of Natural and Cultural History
•	 River Road Park District Pool
•	 Science Factory
•	 Sheldon Pool & Fitness Center
•	 Skate World
•	 Splash! At Lively Pool
•	 Willamalane Center
•	 Willamalane Park Swim Center

Head to one of these three locations beginning 
May 1, with proof of youth age to get your 1PASS. 
(Parents: Please note youth should be present 
when purchasing the pass.)

•	 LTD Customer Service Center
•	 Willamalane
•	 Eugene Recreation Pools

For more information: Willamalane.org/1PASS

We love seniors! 

 
Who do you know that’s 65 or older and could use 
a free bus pass? LTD offers FREE 5-year passes 
to our seniors. We call this our Honored Rider 
program. So whether for casual outings nearby, 
Duck games, medical visits – or whatever – LTD 
can help with easy, no-cost travel.   

To receive an Honored Rider pass, fill out a short 
application and present proof of age and photo 
identification. LTD’s Customer Service Center 
issues the cards at the downtown Eugene Station, 
open weekdays 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. There is a $3.oo 
processing fee to receive the photo ID card, which 
entitles the rider to ride LTD for free for five years.  
For more information: LTD.org/riding-the-bus
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Try active travel April 16-22
Earth Day has come a long way since the first 
Earth Day on April 22, 1970. Since then, many have 
started thinking and living differently when it comes 
to the transportation we use and how often, what 
and how we recycle, the cleansers and chemicals 
we use in our homes and yards. For many people, 
every day is Earth Day in one way or another.

For the week of April 16 through April 22, we 
celebrate Earth Week and encourage riders – 
who already know the value of transit- to inspire 
their friends, family members and co-workers to 
ride  the bus, get on a bike, walk, even doubling 
or tripling up in a carpool will help honor Mother 
Earth! For assistance in finding an earth-friendly 
travel mode, contact LTD Customer Service at  
541-687-5555 or visit LTD.org/p2p-options

For a listing of Earth Day related events, see the 
Upcoming Community Events listing!

SENIOR RIDERS1 PASS

RIDER INPUT WANTED

Customer survey April 24-May 21
We’re surveying riders as part of a larger research 
effort involving transit agencies from across 
North America. Your responses will assist LTD 
in evaluating its bus and EmX service and be 
used to compare our results with those of other 
bus systems. By learning what our customers 
think, as well as correlating data collected from 
comparable mid-size transit districts, LTD will be 
better positioned to deliver meaningful quality 
transportation service to our community.

We’d like to know what you think of our bus service.  
What do we do well? What can we improve?

Beginning April 24, go to LTD.org and click on the 
ABBG customer survey link.



Eugene Saturday Market/
Saturday Farmer’s Market
April 1 - November 11, 
Eugene Park Blocks 
The perfect place to shop, dine, dance, and 
surround yourself with local color and culture. 
A quick walk from LTD’s Eugene Station

Willamalane’s MEGGA Hunt
April 15, 9:30 a.m. - 12 noon
Lively Park, Springfield

Hunt for your share of more than 25,000 eggs 
and prizes. Enjoy live music, participate in games 
and crafts, and ride on the Willamalane Train. 
Preregistration is encouraged.
To learn more visit Willamalane.org
Take Route 11 to hunt for eggs

Cottage Grove Speedway
April-September, every Saturday night 
Enjoy side-by-side action and  
nail-biting excitement!  
To learn more visit CottageGroveSpeedway.com
Take Route 98 

Earth Week 2017
April 17 - April 22
Erb Memorial Union, University of Oregon 
Enjoy speakers, workshops, documentary 
screenings, and service events. 
Take Route 81 or the EmX to UO

Earth Day Birthday Party
April 22, 11 a.m. - 4 p.m.
BRING Recycling, 4446 Franklin Blvd, Eugene
For more information, and to download a free  
LTD Day Pass, visit BringRecycling.org 

Take the EmX to Walnut Station and walk to BRING

UPCOMING 
COMMUNITY EVENTS

WEST EUGENE  
SERVICE REDESIGN

CHALLENGE  
YOUR COMMUTE

Join the Business Commute Challenge

 

The opportunity to step up your use of 
transportation options is just around the bend.

Join a friendly competition-workplace against 
workplace-to see who can walk, bike, bus, carpool 
or telework the most during the week of May 
13-19. The workplace with the most participation 
wins (based on size). It’s good for the community, 
improves our public and personal health, and 
builds teamwork within your company. And it’s 
really fun!

Individuals can win too!  Prizes include a Breezer 
commuter bike from Arriving by Bike™, an Oregon 
Coast salmon fishing trip for two, a Burley Travoy 
bike trailer, gift certificates to local businesses 
and more! The more you and your team members 
participate, the better your chance of winning a 
cool prize.

Whether you are already a bus rider, thinking 
about bike commuting for the first time, or 
interested in walking or carpooling to work, 
this Challenge is for you. Register your team at 
CommuteChallenge.org

Community input key 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

After three months of robust community outreach, 
the West Eugene Service Redesign proposal, 
enhancing the service of 14 routes serving the 
West Eugene area, was presented to the LTD 
Board of Directors March 15 at Churchill High 
School. This followed community outreach to 
23 groups and organizations throughout LTD’s 
service area by LTD staff, on-board surveys, and 
an on-line survey taken by more than 620 riders 
and community members. The outreach began 
in January and wrapped up with a public hearing 
last month. The LTD Board is now completing 
consideration of the feedback and proposed 
service changes before adopting the service plan 
at its April 15 meeting. Staff will then go to work 
on preparing implementation of the new service.

The redesign of routing in West Eugene takes 
effect September 17, 2017 with the opening of 
EmX service.

CHANGES COMING TO 
MCVAY EMX STATION

Glenwood construction affects service
Due to the Franklin Boulevard Redevelopment 
Project, there will be some service interruptions 
at the McVay Station, which is currently located 
at the confluence of Franklin Boulevard and Old 
Franklin Boulevard. These will begin in April and 
include temporary electrical issues affecting 
lighting and fare machines. The McVay Station 
will be permanently closed beginning June 1 until 
the project is finished, with a new EmX stop to be 
located at a site to be determined later.

If you are a regular inbound rider of the EmX, you 
will be able to avoid the McVay Station by utilizing 
the Lexington Station instead. For those customers 
that are located south of Franklin Boulevard, 
the option is to take the route 85 bus into the 
Springfield Station and transfer to EmX there.

LTD is proud to partner with the City of Springfield 
on this project. We thank the public and our riders 
for their patience with these changes. Once the 
project is finished, the improvements will allow for 
better mobility along Franklin Boulevard for those in 
cars, on the bus, on bicycles, and on foot.

For information, go to LTD.org


